
 

 

 

 

School of Languages, Literatures and Cultural Studies 

Life after Trinity  
Attention 3rd and 4th year Undergraduates 

 
Please join us for a friendly gathering Tuesday 13th November 2018 

@ 6.30PM Global Room TCD, to hear about the diverse career 
pathways taken by Alumni of the School of Languages, Literatures 

and Cultural Studies. 
 

There will be plenty of opportunities for students to engage with former SLLCS 

students in informal small groups and individually. 

 

Attendance is free but places are limited so booking is essential. 

Please book your place using the following link: 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sllcs-life-after-trinity-tickets-

51759495043 

 

Refreshments will be provided  

 
For more information please contact:  
Yvonne Canning canningy@tcd.ie or Dr Rachel Hoare rmhoare@tcd.ie  
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